
            Final message for 2023 

As we count down towards the end of the year the archery club, like everyone else 

seems to be getting busier. This is a breif update on some recent events and dates 

to note. 

Graeme Marett Tournament  

The Graeme Marett tournament was held on Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th 

November, and was a great success. Thanks in particular to Tahir for his 

organisation and all the helpers who prepared the range and supported the event. 

Some great photos have been posted on Facebook. Keep an eye on our website for 

an update. 

 

Raffles: Thank you to those who have returned these. The winners will be drawn on 

December 1st, so you still have time to sell any remaining tickets and email me the 

raffle sheets. 

 

Club uniform: Attached is a page with uniform items available for purchase. The 

next order is going in on the 22nd November to be ready by the last day of shooting. 

Prices include the embroidering of your name on the item. There will be a new order 

placed in the new year. 

The wearing of the club uniform is voluntary. 

 

Please note the following dates 

Sunday 26th November. 1pm – 3pm. 

Public Have a Go Day (volunteers needed for a range of things – please contact 

president@dunedinarcheryclub.co.nz ) 

 

Sunday 10th December. 

Orienteering is using the Chingford grounds. No shooting on this day please. 

 

Saturday 16th December.  

Last day of organised shooting for 2024 

We will be having our end of year fun shoot from 11am. Bring a plate to share. 

Fun shoot, followed by trophy presentations and Christmas lunch. 

 

Saturday 20th January 2024. First day of coaching for the new year. 

mailto:president@dunedinarcheryclub.co.nz


 

Finally, on behalf of the club committee I wish you all a safe and enjoyable festive 

season. 

 

Julie Butler, Treasurer 

treasurer@dunedinarcheryclub.co.nz 


